

Open Pantry Food Marts OF WISCONSIN, INC.

10505 Corporate Drive, Suite 101 Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158-1605 Phone: 262-857-1156

Fax: 262-857-9667

September 24, 2012

City Clerks Office
City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Gregory T. Helding
Alderman of the 11th District
Chairman - Committee on Public Safety and Licensing
City of Racine, WI 53403

Dear Chairman Helding,

My name is James Schutz, Vice President of Open Pantry Food Marts, DBA Your Store at 2731 Durand Ave Racine.

When "Your Store" applied and was granted a fermented malt beverage license in 2010, a restriction was placed on the license from selling single cans of beer. It was my understanding that as long as we were a responsible corporate citizen, maintained our best practices of responsible alcohol retailing, we could request the restriction to be lifted. I believe, Your Store, has demonstrated "Best Practices" in selling of age restricted products to our customers in the City of Racine.

Please accept this letter as a request to be placed on the next Common Council Meeting, to request that the Council lift the said restriction for our license.

Best Regards,

James L. Schutz Vice President

Open Pantry Food Marts of Wisconsin, Inc.

JLS:fkl